
 
 

Northeastern University’s College of Engineering, a BUDI scholarship-eligible institution, is visiting several 
universities and participating in admissions recruiting events in Indonesia during the month of September 2018. 

 

Northeastern Representatives 
 

 Dr. Julius Marpaung, professor of electrical and computer engineering, and Indonesia faculty ambassador 

 Mr. Jeffrey Hengel, director of graduate admissions 
 

Name of the Institution Visiting Date 
Universitas Sumatera Utara 

(University of North Sumatera) 
Sept 7, 2018 

Universitas Gadjah Mada 
(Gadjah Mada University) 

Sept 10, 2018 

Universitas Negeri Yogyakarta 
(Yogyakarta State University) 

Sept 10, 2018 

Institut Teknologi Sepuluh Nopember 
(Sepuluh Nopember Institute of Technology) 

Sept 12, 2018 

Universitas Kristen Petra 
(Petra Christian University) 

Sept 12, 2018 

Universitas Negeri Malang 
(State University of Malang) 

Sept 13, 2018 

Institut Teknologi Bandung 
(Bandung Institute of Technology) 

Sept 14, 2018 

Institut Pertanian Bogor 
(Bogor Agricultural University) 

Sept 17, 2018 

Universitas Katolik Indonesia Atma Jaya 
(Atma Jaya Catholic University) 

Sept 18, 2018 

Universitas Indonesia 
(University of Indonesia) 

Sept 19, 2018 

 
Event Visiting Date 

Grad Talk in Universitas Negeri Medan 
(Medan State University) 

(Hosted by EducationUSA) 

Sept 8, 2018 

2018 SEA Graduate Fairs in Malang 
(Hosted by EducationUSA) 

Sept 13, 2018 

2018 SEA Graduate Fairs in Jakarta 
(Hosted by EducationUSA) 

Sept 16, 2018 

Meeting with Prof. dr Ali Ghufrom Mukti M.Sc.,Ph.D.  
Director General of Resources, Ministry of Science, Technology, 

and Higher Education 

Sept 16, 2018 

 
The purpose of the visit is: 

 
1. To explore the possibility of creating institutional partnerships (e.g. joint graduate degree program) 
2. To introduce Northeastern University as one of the designated universities for BUDI 
3. To networking and to discover opportunities that benefit both sides 


